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MEETINGS: Next meeting will be on Wed Feb 
16th at Prime Sirloin off hwy 321 in Hudson. 
Arrive at 6:00 to Eat, and 7:00 for the meetings.  
 
 
A Note From The President 
A lot has been going on at the Hudson field and 
with the Caldwell Club. 
 
Brett, has updated the website and posted the 
new 2005 membership 
application. 
 
Bliss has acquired a glitch counter. It will help us 
determine if there is an interference problem 
with our close neighbors at the bottom of the hill. 
 
We now have two nice new safety tables thanks 
to Jack's building efforts, and Keith Hilton has 
donated a NexSTAR trainer to the club for a club 
plane. It comes complete with engine & Radio 
(RTF). 
 
Topics for the February meeting will include: 
*Working on the freq. interference problem. 
*Planning the next field improvement. 
*Fleshing out our fun fly 
 
Finaly I would like to welcome new member E 
Paul Robins to the club. 
 
Hope to see you all this Wednesday at Prime 
Sirloin. 
 
Seth. 
 
 
At The Last Meeting 
The club officers appointed the following 
positions.  
 
Safety officer – James Burns 
Field Marshall – Jack Adams 
Intro Pilots: 
Ron Miller 
Brett Springall 
Seth Nagy 
 
We discussed the possibility of paying for the 
grass to be mowed. Following the theft of the 

lawnmower, and ongoing vandalism at the field, 
we are investigating all possibilities for field 
maintenance. 
 
We discussed holding some events at the field. 
We would like to arrange a fun fly, and will be 
involved with the RC Rally being planned at the 
Morganton-Lenoir airport. 
 
We will need your continued support throughout 
this year. We want to make improvements to the 
field, increase membership, and also hold at least 
one event at the field this year. Please bear all of 
these things in mind, and continue to promote 
the club when you get the opportunity. 
 
 
Up Coming Events 
Mar.5-6 Swap Meet, Perry, GA. 
Check the events section of Model Aviation for 
details. 
 
May 11-14 Joe Nall, Woodruff, S.C. 
The largest R/C flying event in the East. 
 
May 21 (tentative) WHAM 
Spring Fly-In and Open House   
 
June-4 WHAM 
Warbirds Fly-In at Wilson Field 
 
July  16 WHAM 
Top Thumb at Wilson Field.   
 
Aug.6 WHAM 
Bob Wilson Memorial Fly-In. AMA 
“C”sanctioned event. Any plane any size 
 
Oct 1 (tentative) Lenoir 
1st Annual Blue Ridge Mountains R/C Rally, at 
the Morganton- Lenoir Airport. 
 
 
REMINDER:  Club dues were due by the end 
of January. If you have not paid your dues for 
this year, please do so as quickly as possible. 
Shirley will be available to receive dues at the 
next meeting, and they can also be mailed 
directly to her. The current membership 
application is on the club website. 
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